Press Releases: Special Representative
for North Korea Policy Joseph Yun
Travels to Tokyo and Bangkok

Media Note
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
December 8, 2017

Special Representative for North Korea Policy Joseph Yun will travel to Japan
and Thailand December 11-15 to meet with government officials to discuss ways
to strengthen the pressure campaign following the DPRK'’s latest ballistic
missile test. The United States looks forward to continuing its partnership
with both these nations so that the DPRK will return to credible talks on
denuclearization.
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